Angie Winchester

From: Chuck Wooten <chuckwooten@jacksonnc.org>
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 8:22 AM

To: Angie Winchester

Subject: FW: Pedestrian Bridge

Attachments: photol.JPG; photo2.JPG; photo3.JPG; photo4.JPG

From: V Lofquist [mailto:victor.lofquist@frontier.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 03, 2015 11:32 AM

To: 'Chuck Wooten'

Subject: Pedestrian Bridge

Chuck,

We provided Phillips and Jordan with several preliminary revisions to the plans last week that would move and reduce
the size of the soil nail wall (Wall G) nearest NC 107. This was the soil nail wall that was evidently priced high by the
specialty wall subcontractors due to their concerns of not knowing what is in the NC 107 road fill at this location. We
also provided P&J with alternates to change this wall to either a segmental or a poured in place concrete wall. P & J is
still working on possible price credits for these various value engineering options. | spoke with their estimator yesterday
morning and they are planning to visit the site again today to make sure they are comfortable to price this wall as a
poured in place. | had let them know about the Board meeting on Thursday and they are seeing what they can get to us
before then, but do not know when they will get pricing back from wall subs. I will let you know as soon as | have any
news.

Also, | spoke with Excel Bridge on Monday to check on their progress and requested they send some pictures of the
bridge fabrication. | have attached the pictures they sent yesterday of the fabricated pieces and parts. | would estimate
that the fabrication of the bridge is about 70% complete from looking at these photos.

Call me on my cell if you want to go over in the meantime. Thanks, Victor

Regards,

Victor Lofquist, PE

Lofquist & Associates, Inc.
11 Citrus Drive

Sylva, North Carolina 28779
828.586.1424
828.269.1157 cell

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties by an authorized county official.



Angie Winchester

From: Chuck Wooten <chuckwooten@jacksonnc.org>
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 8:06 AM

To: Angie Winchester

Subject: FW: Locust Creek

From: V Lofquist [mailto:victor.lofquist@frontier.com]
Sent: Monday, June 08, 2015 8:34 AM

To: 'Chuck Wooten'

Subject: RE: Locust Creek

Chuck,
I'spoke with P&J on Friday and | am hoping they will have us some numbers this week. | will keep you posted of
progress. Thanks, Victor

Regards,

Victor Lofquist, PE

Lofquist & Associates, Inc.
11 Citrus Drive

Sylva, North Carolina 28779
828.586.1424
828.269.1157 cell

From: Chuck Wooten [mailto:chuckwooten@jacksonnc.org]
Sent: Monday, June 08, 2015 8:26 AM

To: Lofquist, Victor

Subject: Locust Creek

Victor,

We have a work session on the 16™ and a meeting on the 18t so it would be good to have an update estimate if
possible.

Thanks
Chuck

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties by an authorized county official.

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties by an authorized county official.
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